
REQUEST 
Dear Sir or Madam, 
 
I am contacting you today to make a Freedom of Information request regarding a contract entitled ‘The supply of 
an Integrator to manage Facilities Management Services (FMS)’ issued by the Mayor's Office for Policing & 
Crime to Kellogg Brown & Root Limited on the 25th of February 2013. 
 
I am requesting three pieces of information: 
 

1. The end date of this contract 
2. Whether this contract can renew, yes or no 
3. Whether the contracting authority plan on taking the extension option if it exists 

 
 
Thank you,  
 
Best wishes 

 
 
RESPONSE 
Thank you for your Freedom of Information request of (date) to the Mayor’s Office for Policing And Crime 
(MOPAC). 
 
I confirm that your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 2000 and that MOPAC 
does hold information relating to your request. 
 
You requested three pieces of information: 
 
1. The end date of the contract was March 2017 
2. The contract was available to be extended 
3. The option to extend was taken 
 
If you are unhappy with the response to your Freedom of Information request, please see the MOPAC website on 

what the next steps are at: 

 

https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/mayors-office-policing-and-crime-mopac/governance-and-decision-

making/freedom-information 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 


